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LETTER OF SUPPORT 
 
From:  The New Park Heights Community Development Corporation, Inc. 
 
To:  Harford Holdings, LLC, P.O. Box 1092, Bowie, MD  20718 

Attn:  Ms. Jade Naylor 

RE:  2732 Reisterstown Road 
 
 
Ms. Naylor: 
 
The New Park Heights Community Development Corporation, Inc. is a non-profit, 501(c)3 community-
based organization.  The organization was formed in 1999 and has worked in the Park Heights commu-
nity alongside its 29 community associations, 37 service providers, 82 faith-based organization, hun-
dreds of merchants and other community and political partners.  In 2012, the CDC expanded its bound-
aries to include the Liberty Square community. 
 
We are formally submitting our letter of support of the rezoning of the property at 2732 Reisterstown 
Road, Baltimore, MD.  We are in support of Harfod Holdings, LLC’s request to re-establish the proper-
ty as a multi-family dwelling.  To our knowledge, the property has existed and been operated as a mul-
ti-family dwelling, yet never had the appropriate zoning.  It is in this request and through our support 
that we are in agreement with such request to accurately reflect the use of the property.   
 
 
We are hopeful that you will accept and approve Harford Holding’s request for a zoning change to the 
aforementioned property.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us via 
email at parkheightscdc@gmail.com or by phone at 443.615.0549.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Will J Hanna, Jr. 
--  
Will. J. Hanna, II 
Chairman/CEO 
The New Park Heights CDC, Inc. 
3719 Reisterstown Road 
Baltimore, Maryland  21215 
Phone: 443-615-0549 (direct) 
Email: parkheightscdc@gmail.com 


